
It was originally part of the  

Airway Beacon Network . The 

beacon was located at San 

Marcus, TX. It became 

obsolete when a new beacon 

The Light Beacon

obsolete when a new beacon 

was installed New Braunfels, 

TX.  Hans Hannemann and 

friends acquired it, and 

modified it for the aerodrome 

beacon. It remained in service 

at T82 until it was retired in 

2002.


